
 POPIA Feedback  
 

1. The NHBRC is committed to adhere to the Protection of Personal Information Act 4 of 2013 

and the Promotion of Access to Information Act 2 of 2000. To this end the NHBRC has 

published its Information Manual on its website, which regulates the manner in which 

NHBRC processes information. 

 

2. The NHBRC requires the information requested in bids for the purpose set out in paragraph 

2.5 of the Manual. Further the Manual confirms that NHBRC processes the information 

requested in bids from prospective service providers and third parties at paragraph 3.4. 

 

3. Bidders should note that the NHBRC is committed to securing all the information submitted 

from bidders, in terms of paragraph 6 of the Manual. 

 

4. Bidders are in turn required to comply with the tender requirements and when the 

information of third parties are required by NHBRC, bidders are by law required to obtain 

the consent of such third parties for the sharing of such third parties’ information with the 

NHBRC. ” 

 


